
May 31 2007 

To:               

 

Notice of Production Discontinuation: GHA,MHA,GXL series 

 

This is to announce the discontinuation of our high temperature series GHA, MHA and GXL. 

Despite our long continuous effort, we unfortunately have not been able to come to any significant 

solution to the raw material supply issue that has been a major challenge for us with these series.  

In order to avoid causing any inconvenience such as parts’ shortages later, we concluded that it is after 

all for the benefit of our customer that we discontinue the production of these series so that customers 

can start looking for other options as soon as possible. 

We would highly appreciate your kind understanding in the situation and the decision we made. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our sales staff for further 

explanation. Thank you very much in advance for your kind understanding. 

 

I. Series that are being discontinued: 

 

Series Terminal type Case size (DxL) 

GHA Through hole All case sizes 

MHA Surface mount All case sizes 

GXL Through hole 12.5x20mm to 16x31.5mm 

 

II. Production discontinuation background: 

 

Unfortunately, the compounding agent for the sealing rubber of the GHA, MHA, GXL series stopped 

being produced. Although we are trying to develop a substitute rubber, development time takes too long. 

 

 

III. Production discontinuation schedule 

 

Last order:  Not acceptable 

We would like to make a schedule on a case by case basis. 

Very truly yours, 

  

Nippon Chemi-con Corporation 

Technical R&D, Design Dept. 

Dept. Manager 

Yoichi Shida 

Nippon Chemi-con Corporation 

Sales Headquarters, Sales Planing Dept. 

Dept. Manager 

Yasuhiko Chiba 


